
  
 
Tuesday, September 27, 2022 

 
 
We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish, 
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples. 
   

• This is the last week to sign up for the fall World Language Assessment! If you read, 
write, speak, and understand a non-English language, you could earn up to four 
World Language credits by taking the WLA. Visit the Treasurer to complete the 
registration form and pay the $10 fee. Registration closes September 30th and test 
dates are October 20th and 26th. 

• If you are interested in STEM, join the TSA club!  Our first meeting is today, in the 
library makerspace, after school. 

• Are you interested in Health Science or Medicine? Come to HOSA: Future Health 
Professionals Club in E-204, Wednesday, 9/28 to meet with like-minded students 
and to hear from a Fire Fighter/EMT/Social Worker. We’d love to have you join us 
and learn more about our Leadership Conference in October! 

• Are you interested in Chinese culture if so please join us at room S101 today after 
school. This week we will be playing Chinese games. 

• Makerspacers!  This week’s meeting has been moved from Tuesday to Wednesday for 
this week only.  See you WEDNESDAY, in the library makerspace, after school. 

• Attention future Washington State Cougars! If you are planning to go to Washington 
State University next year, we are now accepting scholarship nomination 
applications for their prestigious Regents Scholarship. The Regents Scholar award 
ranges between full-tuition and $4,000 a year scholarship. Seniors, please stop by 
the Career Center in A107 for an application. Applications are due no later than 
October 13th. 
 

Today in sports 

• Girls soccer at Archbishop Murphy at 6:00pm 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 
 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  
 
 
At this time, all freshmen will report to the Auditorium for freshmen elections.  All other grades 
will remain in the classroom to complete the Panorama Survey.   

 
 

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 
 
 
 

 


